Roelie Post
rue du Taciturne 51
B — 1000 Brussels

FOIA Officer

U.S. Office of Special Counsel
1730 M St., N.W. (Suite 218)
Washington, DC 20036-4505

PER FAX: (202) 254-3711

Brussels, 17 January 2013

Concerns: FOIA request

Dear Sir/Madam,

Hereby | kindly request , in the framework of the FOIA, access to the following document:

e Letter from Gondoleezza Rice to Olli Rehn, European Commissioner for Enlargement,
dated 17 January 2006.

I would be pleased if you can send the letter to Roelie.post@gmail.com.
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